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Bruno

From: Nic Brydon <nicbrydon.consultant@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 14 May 2024 12:17 pm
To: info@ourmapua.org
Subject: Streets for People Aranui Rd - Planter boxes relocation EOI
Attachments: 26072023102958-0001.pdf

Kia ora koutou  
 
Due to the feedback we received from the community in regards to the planter boxes along Aranui 
Rd, we are looking to relocate them to a new home. (Planter boxes will be removed from all car 
parks and be replaced with yellow lines to maintain visibility) 
 
We have decided to reach out to Community groups and Mapua School to see if they have any 
ideas for utilising the planter boxes. I have attached the measurements for you to consider some 
creative ideas in your area. 
 
If you could please email me back by Thursday May 16 with a simple EOI/scope, we will consider 
all applicants by the end of May/early June.  
 
For the scope please reflect on the following (Short/dot point answers are fine)  
- How could this improve your group's physical environment? 
- Who will maintain the planter boxes? 
- How many do you require for your plan?  
- What will the planter boxes purpose primarily be? (Safety/beautification etc)  
- Provide a sketch/plan of where they would be located 
 
Thanks so much 
 
Nic & Vince  
Streets for People Mapua team 
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